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Tickets now available for the World Day of the Poor  

Free tickets to participate in the Eucharistic Celebration that Pope Francis will preside on Sunday,
November 19, at 10:00 a.m., in St. Peter's Basilica, on the occasion of the Eleventh World Day of the
Poor may be collected at the Official Info Point of Jubilee 2025, located in Via della Conciliazione,
7  – 00193 Roma, from Wednesday, November 13, 2024, from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.


